
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 
Girls’ School 

Year 5 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 13th July 2018 

This week’s awards 

No individual awards this 

week—but well done to all 

the girls for their hard work 

and good behaviour on 

their trip to Richmond Park 

Attendance: 

 5.1  93.2% 

 5.2  100% 

 5.3  96.3 % 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter 

       During the week beginning 16th July we will be learning about: 

Maths: Revising problem solving using a range of word 

problems. 

Writing: Writing poetry using found vocabulary. 

Reading: Finishing Skellig. 

Topic: We are completing our ‘Changing Me’ topic in PSHE. 

 

Wednesday is Film Morning! 

This Wednesday, the girls will have the opportunity to 
watch a film in the hall as a whole school reward.  The 
girls should bring a cushion from home to sit on whilst 

they watch the film. 

Thank you for encouraging and supporting your daugh-

ters’ participation in Croydon Council’s Recycling Compe-

tition.  We are pleased to announce that Winterbourne 

Junior Girls’ School has won first prize in this year’s 

competition and won £500 for the school.  Well done 

to all the girls! 

The summer term ends on Thursday 

19th July 2018 at 2:00pm. 

Autumn Term 2018 starts Thursday 

5th September at 9:00am 


